
Dear Representatives, 
 
I oppose HB 978 and would ask that you represent me and vote NO. 
 
This bill would make law abiding  gun owner's into criminals. 
21 year old's  should not have their rights taken away. 
Gun Free zones DO NOT protect people but on the contrary put people at risk. 
 
I agree that Public Safety is the concern and  goal.  So the time and money should be spent 
on  the mental health and state of persons who at out violently, not on the weapon  they 
choose. 
 
Mark Hambelton 
503-849-2851 
 



Dear Representatives, 
 
I strongly oppose the proposed bill and its intent to infringe on my 2nd Amendment rights.  
Please vote no.  
 
I know public safety is the intent but this will not make the public safe from criminals and guns.  
 
Or from the mental state of someone who decides to act out violently. Time and money should be 
directed towards this and not legal gun owners 
 
Mark Hambelton 
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